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I can’t believe that this is the final newsletter of the school year!  This week has flown 
by and it’s been lovely to see the children’s creative efforts as many of the classes have 
undertaken design projects.  Our EYFS and Year 6 children enjoyed a visit to Hopley 
House on Wednesday, closely followed by the notorious water battle in the afternoon 

which I’m sure you’ve all heard lots about!  
We said a very sad goodbye to our wonderful Year 6 cohort at their leavers assembly 
on Friday afternoon.  They have been such incredible role models this year; setting an 
inspiring example to others with their dedication, perseverance and behaviour.  We will miss them all.

Wishing you all a very happy summer with your families.  I have thoroughly enjoyed my time 
here and look forward to more collaboration as part of the Trust in the future.  

Goodbye Year 6

Graduation DayFarewell and Thank You

Today was an emotional 
day for Year 6 as they 
enjoyed their leaver's 
lunch with Nicky and then 
took part in their Leaver's 
assembly. They presented 
memories about their 
time at Wimboldsley as 
well as premièring their 
leavers Video Star, 'High, 
High Hopes'. Good Luck 
at High school Year 6 - we 
know you be amazing.

As this academic year draws to a close we have a few 
farewells and thank you's to make. 
Firstly, a huge thank you and goodbye and to Mrs 
Hughes, who took the reins in January and has guided 
us throughout the last two terms.
Secondly, to Mrs Batey, who has been a wonderful 
support to the staff and children and we wish her well in 
her new job.
Next, to Miss Oxer from Vara Sports. The children have 
loved having you to teach them over the last few 
months and we wish you well.
Wild and Wilderness have completed their last session 
with us today and we would like to thank them for 
filling the polytunnel with delicious produce and giving 
the children such enthusiasm for the outdoors.
Finally, a big thank you to Mr Oakes for delivering a 
wonderful after-school football club for the last 6 weeks.

Our wonderful Acorn Class graduated with honours 
on Thursday when they took part in a very special 
graduation ceremony. They welcomes their families in 
to share the special celebration and have now proved 
they are ready to take on Year 1! Well done Acorns.



Hopley House trip Our Year 6 
children and 
their Acorn 
buddies enjoyed 
a sunny walk to 
Hopley House 
on Wednesday, 
where they had a 
fun time playing 
on the equipment 
and enjoyed 
a delicious ice 
cream before the 
walk back home.

Water Fight!
The whole school took part 
in a huge water fight on 
Wednesday afternoon, as  a 
reward for each coloured 
team gaining over 1500 team 
points this term. There were 
water blasters of all shapes 
and sizes and lots of alliances 
were formed in a bit to soak 
as many people as possible! 
The most popular targets 
were, of course, the staff but they managed to 
get a few sneaky shots in themselves.

DON'T FORGET! We break up next Tuesday 23rd July at 1.10pm for 
EYFS and KS1 and 1.20pm for KS2

We return back to school on Wednesday 4th September 


